PO Box 186
Halifax, Nova Scotia
Canada B3J 2N2

Tel: (902) 424-4059 MTS 14-385335 novascotia.ns.ca

August 13, 2014

RECEIVED AUG 2 0 2014

Mr. Steve Joy, President CUPE Local 1867 271 Brownlow Avenue Dartmouth, NS B3B 1W6

Dear Mr. Joy:

Thank you for your letter of July 31, 2014, the Minister has requested that I reply on his behalf.

I understand the following dates have been agreed to by both CUPE and Transportation and Infrastructure Renewal (TIR) staff: exchange of proposals on November 3, 2014, bargaining on November 18, 19, 25, 26, and 27, December 2, 3, and 4, 2014. Subsequent dates will be set up, if required.

TIR looks forward to start the collective bargaining for Agreement No. 15.

Sincerely,

S. Bruce Fitzner, MPA, P.Eng. Chief Engineer Highway Programs

Honourable Geoff MacLellan, Minister
 Barbara Baillie, Executive Director Maintenance & Operations
 Jacqueline Perusse, TIR
 Peter Baxter, CUPE

J. Bramwell, Executive Board CUPE